October 10, 2016

Pima County Development Services Department
Planning Division
201 N. Stone Avenue, 2nd Floor

Tucson, AZ 85701

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing to strongly protest the comprehensive plan amendment P16CA00001, the Thornydale Road
Plan Amendment and P16CA00002, the W. Sumter Drive Plan Amendment requested by the Wong
Family LP.

One of the main reasons | moved to the Northwest side of Tucson was because of the relatively lower
traffic, population, noise, and what | perceive to be a somewhat rural feel to this side of town. Ilivein
the North Ranch subdivision. | was told when | bought my house in 2000 that no one could build
behind me because my house has a wash on the east and north side of my property only to see

several houses built off of Sumter several years ago.

| implore the Pima County Board of Supervisors to vote against these 2 amendments.

Sincerely,

ebecca Littell (Johnson)
9810 N. Star Ranch Place

Tucson, Arizona 85742



